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AGENDA SUPPLEMENT (1) 
Meeting: Westbury Area Board 

Place: Leighton Recreation Centre, Wellhead Ln, Westbury BA13 3PT  

Date: Wednesday 4 December 2024 

Time: 7.00 pm 
 

 
The Agenda for the above meeting was published on 26 November 2024. 

Additional documents are now available and are attached to this Agenda 
Supplement. 
 

Please direct any enquiries on this Agenda to Ben Fielding - Senior Democratic 
Services Officer of Democratic Services, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge, 

direct line 01225 718656 or email benjamin.fielding@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
Press enquiries to Communications on direct lines (01225)713114/713115. 

 
This Agenda and all the documents referred to within it are available on the Council’s 
website at www.wiltshire.gov.uk  
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Area Board Briefing Note 
 

Wiltshire Local Transport Plan Consultation 
 

 
Service: Highways and Transport 
Date prepared: 28 November 2024 

Further enquiries to: Simon Lymm, Strategic Specialist 

Direct contact: simon.lymn@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

The consultation for the Local Transport Plan 4 (LPT4) began on Thursday 28 November 
and runs until 23:59 on Friday 24 January 2025. 
 

LTP4 covers the period 2025-2038 and will set the strategic direction for all transport in 
Wiltshire, including roads, buses, rail, walking and wheeling, freight, electric vehicles, road 

safety, highway network management and enhancement, car parking and more. It will set 
out how the county’s existing transport infrastructure will be improved in the coming years. 
 

Transport is an enabler for economic growth and so the council has taken a strategic, place-
based approach to this LTP, as what is right for the county’s market towns and city may not 

be right for rural areas. The plan aims to work for everyone, wherever they are in Wiltshire 
and however they wish to travel. 
 

It is also recognised that cars are critical to Wiltshire’s economy and so the LTP is not about 
stopping people using cars, but about reducing congestion and enabling people to move to 

alternatives, such as electric vehicles. 
 
To enable people to find out more about the consultation and to ask questions, anyone can 

sign up for information webinars on Tuesday 3 December at 6pm and Monday 13 January 
at 6pm. Both webinars will have similar content, so if you can’t make one of them, please 

sign up for the one you can attend. 
 
Physical copies of LTP4 are available in Wiltshire Council hub and libraries, and people can 

respond to the consultation online in any library with computer access.  
 

Please help to share this information and encourage your communities to take part and share 
their view through online survey, which is available on the Wiltshire Council website – please 
search for ‘Wiltshire Local Transport Plan’. 
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